

4018 N Milwaukee, Ste 206 Chicago, IL 60641 (312) 884-1627 admin@topherallanmusic.com

March 12, 2020

RE: Corona Virus COVID-19

Dear families and students of Topher Allan Music,

For the safety of those at risk of serious health concerns as it relates to the possible infection of COVID-19, Topher Allan Music will be having online video lessons during the month of March, 2020. In addition to reducing further risk of infection, all group classes are also cancelled until a suitable platform for remote video conferencing is implemented or when the risk of infection has lowered within acceptable limits.

Each teacher will be available through multiple platforms such as Facebook Messenger, Skype, Zoom, FaceTime, and other such online video services. It is important that you communicate with your teacher so that musical growth and development continue with minimal disruption.

Thank you for working with us to reduce the risk of transmitting this disease to others who may suffer from infection. It is important that we all do our part to encourage better health and safety standards and I appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Christopher A. Morrow

Founder of Topher Allan Music